Administrative Services Committee
July 9, 2024

Discussion to move Code Enforcement under the Marshal’s Office

Department: N/A

Presenter: N/A

Caption: Discussion to move Code Enforcement under the Marshal's Office effective
January 1, 2025. (Requested by Commissioners Frantom and Guilfoyle)

Background: N/A

Analysis: N/A

Financial Impact: N/A

Alternatives: N/A

Recommendation: N/A

Funds are available in N/A
the following accounts:
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